Forest Road PTO Meeting – LRC
January 21, 2020 7:00pm
· Reports
· Principal’s Report
· 5 Essential Survey is coming out – we encourage parents to complete.  We need at least 20% of families to respond in order for the scores to count. Must be complete by 2/14/20.  Mr Bergholtz will include in his weekly blast and we will include in social media posts.
· ADA Lift is being installed – on pace for end of February completion date.
· 1/20/20 -all school Battle of the Books -winner goes on to district competition. Forest Road has a title to defend!
· 2/14/20 – non-attendance day and 2/17/20 – president’s day – no school
· President’s Report
· LTHS scholarship – we will be offering 2 - $500 scholarships to students graduating to LT.  Applications are due the first week of March.  PTO is not limiting to 4 year universities – can be any sort of continuing education programs (trade, 2 year, etc)
· PSCC – positive school climate committee – representative from FR is stepping down – looking for replacement.
· School Directory – Barnsdale co-president is proposing combining the elementary schools in the district into one Directory Spot app. The benefit would be the cost would be split but there may be less options (class lists, etc).  Also, it would be an opt-in and info would have to be submitted by each family.
· Next school year’s calendar is posted.
· Treasurer’s Report
· Music 
· M.r Bothwell 
· Ms Malade – overdrive
· Grandparent’s Day
· Movie Day
· Flying High event – scheduled for 1/31/20
· Fundraising Updates
· Alternative Seating – no update as of this meeting
· Outdoor Classroom – no update as of this meeting
· Committee Reports
· Field Day/All School Celebration – June 3rd.  
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Neon Nite – New Date – March 13th (4th-6th graders) 6:30-8:30
· Open Gym – Jantoya report – Superintendent discussed with Jantoya – keeping Open Gym going through the summer, as we did last year.
· Restaurant Night – November’s fundraiser brought in $350 from Mattone.  Next fundraiser is 1/23/20 at Panera.
· New Business – discussion on open positions for next year.  Talked about ways to open things up to potential candidates, etc. 

Submitted by Joanne Van Etten, PTO Secretary

